
South Derbyshire Local Plan Review. 
 
South Derbyshire has an adopted Local Plan which sets out where new housing, 
employment, retail, and other development should go, up to 2028. The Local Plan 
also includes policies that are used to determine planning applications. 
  
Government policy requires that Local Plans are reviewed every five years to see if 
they need updating and the Council has decided that the time is right to update the 
Local Plan. 
  
This ‘Issues and Options’ consultation, is the first formal consultation as part of this 
update to the Local Plan. Its purpose is to ensure that the Emerging Local Plan 
covers all the right issues including housing, jobs, infrastructure, health, climate 
change and the built and natural environment. We would like to hear your views and 
ideas on the issues and options we will need to take into account. 
  
The consultation will commence on 10th October 2022 and you will be sent further 
information about this in due course. 
  
A series of drop-in events are to held around the District throughout October and the beginning 
of November as listed below. The events are open to all, and you don’t have to attend your nearest 
one.  As always, we would like you to extend the invitation far and wide.  Please advertise this to 
your residents as we would like to see as many residents in attendance as possible. 
  

Venue Date Time 

Findern Village Hall, Castle Hill, 
Findern, DE65 6AL 

Tuesday 
11th October 

3.30pm - 6.45pm 

  

Rosliston and Caudwell Village Hall, Main 
Street, Rosliston, DE12 8JW 

Friday 
14th October 

3.30pm – 6.45pm 

Frank Wickham Hall, Portland Street, Etwall, 
DE65 6JF 

Wednesday 
26th October 

3.30pm – 6.45pm 

Sharpe’s Pottery Museum, 23 West St, 
Swadlincote DE11 9DG 

Thursday 
27th October 

3.30pm - 6.45pm 

  

Stenson Fields Community Centre, Chartley 
Road, Stenson Fields, DE24 3BT 

Monday 
31st October 

3.30pm – 6.45pm 

Melbourne Sporting Partnership, Cockshut 
Lane, Melbourne, DE73 8DG 

Wednesday 
2nd November 

3.30pm – 6.45pm 

  

  
Furthermore, drop-in sessions will take place on Tuesdays and Wednesdays, 10am 
– 4pm at the Council Offices throughout the consultation. 
  
 


